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Year 1 & 2 
 

Zoolab Workshop 
 

Friday 1st July 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After half term as part of our Science topic, we will be learning about Lifecycles and 

classification of different animals.  To support our learning and enrich children’s 

experience of animals, we are having an interactive workshop visit our school. This 

hands-on, animal-handling workshop experience brings pupils face to face with 

classification of different animals. It is all part of an experiential and interactive learning 

experience introducing ZooLab animals that include vertebrates and invertebrates. 

Pupils will explore different classes of animal so they can uncover their differences 

and similarities themselves. 

 

 
 

 

 

To cover the cost of the Zoolab workshop, we will be asking for £6.00 per child. 

This is a voluntary contribution, however, if we do not receive enough contributions we 

will not be able to go ahead with this workshop. We receive funding for any families 

eligible for Pupil Premium, so the cost for these pupils will be paid for from this funding. 

Please make an online ScoPay payment and click consent if you wish your child 

to be part of the workshop, we do not accept cash or cheques or paper consent, 

it is all now online.   

 
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning. 
 

Please consent and pay online by 17th June 2022.  

 
Best regards  
 
Key Stage 1 Team 


